
 

SAFE Following Mrs Harbor’s letter 

last week, if your child has an epi-pen 
can you please ensure the school has all the 
necessary paperwork to support the prescrip-
tion—the office can help if you’re unsure of 

the information we need, thank you.  

 

Friday 14th March 2025 

 

LEARNING To kick off our Science 

Week celebrations, the children had a 
fantastic time on Monday during the Animals 
Workshop, where Bonnie brought in her  
collection to share. The children were given 
the opportunity to ask questions and showed 
excellent behaviour, ensuring the animals felt 
calm and at ease—well done everyone! It 
was a wonderful start to Science Week. 

 

 

 

 

Monday 17th March—St Patrick’s Day 
Nourish lunch menu 

17th—21st March  Assessment Week  

Monday 24th March—PTA Mothers’ 
Day Sale—details tba 

Tuesday 25th and Wednesday 26th 
March—Parents Evening 

Tuesday 1st April—Reception trip to 
Godstone Farm 

END OF TERM Friday 4th April 

HAPPY  What a fantastic time we 
had on Monday after school when 
the Story Makers visited Chatsworth! 
Suzie and Nathan put on an amazing 
show as part of our World Book Day 
celebrations, and the children had so 
much fun. A huge thank you to our PA 
for arranging and organising this great 
event. 

Message from Mrs Kinsley This term has certainly been action-packed! After last week’s celebrations for World 
Book Day, International Women’s Day, and a Maths workshop, things haven’t slowed down as we’ve been cele-
brating Science Week. A big thank you to Miss Karagoz for arranging all the exciting activities—more details on those 
next week. As I write this, I’m also picking out my green outfit for our St. Patrick’s Day celebrations! Thank you so much 
for your continued support with all the activities and events we plan throughout the term. We are committed to giving 
your children an Extraordinary School Day, but we also recognise that this sometimes asks a lot of you, too. We appreci-
ate everything you do to help make these events possible. Have a wonderful weekend, and Lá Fhéile Pádraig Sona Duit!  

Attendance and  
holiday absence 

Term-time holiday absences are not au-
thorised at Chatsworth. While we under-
stand that family holidays are important, 
we have an obligation to monitor all at-
tendance carefully to ensure your child’s 
education and well-being are not disrupt-
ed. We are proud that our attendance 
rate is above the national average, and 
we aim to maintain this by prioritising 
regular school attendance. Any  unauthor-
ised term-time holiday could result in a 
fine, and we appreciate your support in 
helping us continue to provide a safe,      
supportive learning environment for all 
our children. Please speak to myself or 
Aimee if you have any 
questions regarding 
this, thanks.  

Pre-loved and donations 
We are currently unable 
to accept any further 
donations of school 
uniforms for our pre-
loved service due to limited storage 
space. However, we would greatly 
appreciate any donations of under-
wear, socks, and tights for our young-
est pupils, who occasionally need a 
change of clothes. If you’d like to 
contribute, please drop any donations 
off at the office. Thank you for your 
continued generosity and support!  

Next stop Masterchef! 
A huge congratulations to our school 
chef, Lisa, who reached the final three in 
the Regional Final of School Chef of the 
Year on Wednesday! We already know 
that Lisa and her team serve up winning 
dishes for our children every day, and 
we're thrilled 
that Nourish 
chose her to 
represent 
them at this 
prestigious 
competition. 
Well done, 
Lisa – we're 
incredibly 
proud of 
you!  

SAFE—HAPPY—LEARNING 


